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FOR IMMEDIATE MEDIA DISTRIBUTION

Date: April 30", 2018
Contact:  Jason D. Moen, Deputy Chief of Police

Phone: 207.333.6650 ext. 2051
E-mail: IMoen@auburnmaine.gov

OUI Enforcement Checkpoint

AUBURN, ME — THE AUBURN POLICE DEPARTMENT WILL BE CONDUCTING AN OUI CHECKPOINT WITHIN
THE CITY DURING THE WEEK OF APRIL 30™. THIS IS MADE POSSIBLE BY THE 2018 IMPAIRED DRIVING HIGH
VISIBILITY ENFORCEMENT GRANT FROM THE MAINE BUREAU OF HIGHWAY SAFETY.



